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Newsletter 31 

26th April 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that everyone had a lovely Easter holiday. We were very lucky with the weather and I certainly enjoyed 

spending some time with my family and eating far too much chocolate!! Now that we are heading in to the 

Summer months, please can you remember to send your child in with a named sun hat. 

 

Reception children have been celebrating Shakespeare’s Birthday by learning the story of ‘The Tempest’. Each 

year we will focus on a different Shakespeare play as a whole school and we have been really impressed by how 

well the children have responded and engaged with the complex storyline. They have created their own islands 

in the classroom and developed these as settings. They took part in a sensory walk and the children told us that 

they really believed that they were on the island when they walked through the different areas. They have then 

labelled their own map of the island.  

 

 

Nursery children have started to work on their theme of ‘Growing’ and children in Bluebell have been talking 

about where vegetables come from and how they grow. They have been exploring this and will also be growing 

their own cress seeds. Children in Blossom Room have been enjoying being outside and have spent some time 

looking at the different minibeasts in their garden.  

 

http://www.newhallacademy.org/


 
 

On Thursday 9th May, I will be hosting our final Parent Forum of the year at 9am and 7pm. We will be discussing 

the School Development Plan for next year.  

Please see the menu below for next week: 

 

 

 
 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 


